WISHING KAYCEE BOND WELL!

Malta High School will be saying goodbye to an amazing senior, Kaycee Bond. She will be
graduating at the end of this crazy 2020 school year, which has definitely been a year to
remember. She will be leaving us on May 15. She was involved in many things, including 4
years of the band, 4 years of cross country, and 4 years of the school plays. Finally, she has
been a part of the journalism staff for two years.

Bond will be attending the University of Montana Western in Dillon, Montana. She will be
pursuing a degree in history education. Kaycee is a very inspiring individual and loves to help
out in any way she can. She is extremely caring, and everyone in the community will miss this
amazing person. We wish her the best and hope she has an amazing time in college.
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